
 

Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: August 2, 2024 

Good afternoon, Resident! 

We have completed testing on Phase I of the Woodacres Water Main Replacement 

Project. The next step will be to transfer water meters to the new lines. Crews will begin 

doing so later this week. If you live in the Phase I project area, which includes: Battle 

Drive, Jordan Terrace, Malabar Drive, part of Wentworth Drive and the southern part of 

Woodacres Road, you will receive a door hanger this week to notify you of a planned 

service interruption. Affected residents may lose water service for up to two hours 

between 8 a.m.-5 p.m., Monday through Friday, between Aug. 7-14. This water 

interruption will only occur once per household on one of the aforementioned dates. 

Crews will begin at the intersection of Battle Drive and Clairmont Terrace and work their 

way through Phase I.  

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Woodacres Water Main Replacement 

Project, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project 

Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-

hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243. 
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